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Dear Sir or Madam,

I am a resident of Portmarnock and I object to the change of planning permission terms
proposed on the new runway at Dublin Airport (which would then ease 11pm-7am flight
restrictions). I object to this because of concerns of night-time noise pollution (which will
affect sleep quality).

Best wishes,
 - William Hanks




